
 

 
 
 
 

CALL AND NOTICE TO CANCEL 
 THE KENDALL HOUSING AUTHORITY BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS MEETING OF FEBRUARY 23, 2024 
 
 
 
 

The Kendall Housing Authority has cancelled its February 23, 2024 Board of 
Commissioners Meeting. The next scheduled meeting is May 17, 2024.  It will be         
at 8:00 a.m. at the Kendall Health Dept., 2nd floor Conference Room, 811 West John 
Street, Yorkville, IL.   

 
 
 
 

 
 


